
NORTH CAVE CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

 
 

Telephone: 01430 422551 
 
 
email: admin@northcave-school.co.uk 
website: www.northcave-school.co.uk 
 

 

Station Road 
North Cave 
Brough 
East Riding of Yorkshire 
HU15 2LA 
 
Headteacher : Richard Winks  

Friday 22nd January 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find below the timetables for our daily ‘check ins’ and also live lessons. In order to 
provide consistency, daily ‘check ins’ and live lessons remain the same as this week.  
 
Daily ‘check ins’ 
 

Class 1 9.15 

Class 2 9.45 

Class 3 9.30 

Class 4 10.00 

 
Live lessons 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

10.15 am  10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

Class 2 10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

Class 2 

11.15 am Class 3 Class 4  Class 3 Class 3 Class 4 

 1.15 pm Class 
collective 
worship 

Whole 
school 
collective 
worship 

  Whole 
school 
collective 
worship 

1.35pm Class 2  1.35pm -
Class 4 
(Year 5)  
 
From 1pm* 
Class 4 
(Year 6)  

  

 
*On a Wednesday afternoon, the Year 6s in Class 4 will work with Mrs Winter with one group 
starting at 1pm and a second group starting at 1.30pm. Exact starting times will be on 
Google Classroom.  
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Collective Worship 
 
In order to bring our school community together, we will start a programme of remote 
collective worship on Monday for the children learning from home. This will take place at 
1.15pm on a Monday, Tuesday and Friday. On a Monday this will be led as a class. On a 
Tuesday and Friday this will be led for the whole school together. Links to two recorded 
collective worships following our weekly themes will be provided for Wednesday and 
Thursday through Google Classroom.  
 
Please remember that should you need to contact us, school can be contacted either directly 
through Google Classroom or through the email addresses below:- 
 
admin@northcave-school.co.uk  
 
class1@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class2@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class3@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class4@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
In addition, our SENDCO, Mrs Whitelam, can be contacted by emailing:- 
 
meetmyneeds@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Winks 
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